
	
	

SLIDEMOOR	DOCKING	SYSTEMS	
PRE-INSTALLATION	OWNER	RECOMMENDATIONS	

	
Congratulations	on	your	decision	to	become	a	SlideMoor	owner!		We	are	certain	that	your	new	

SlideMoor	docking	System	will	exceed	your	expectations.		And	thank	you	for	trusting	SlideMoor	to	install	
your	new	System.		You	can	be	assured	that	your	System	will	be	installed	properly	and	will	operate	as	

designed.	
	

However	as	the	new	SlideMoor	Owner,	there	are	three	simple	things	you	must	due	if	we	are	to	provide	
you	with	the	service	you	have	come	to	expect	from	SlideMoor.		They	are	listed	below	in	no	specific	order.	

	
1. You	will	need	to	make	a	mark	on	each	of	the	pilings	designed	to	support	your	SlideMoor	System	

exactly	where	the	rub	rail	of	the	boat	rests	against	the	piling	at	dead	low	(the	lowest	possible)	
tide.		This	mark	will	determine	how	high	the	aluminum	SlideMoor	Tracks	should	be	mounted	to	
provide	you	with	the	most	effective	vertical	range	of	your	System.		See	diagram	below.	

	

	
	

2. You	should	have	the	boat	at	the	dock	or	at	least	available	to	the	dock	so	the	Slides	for	your	System	
are	properly	adjusted	for	your	specific	vessel	and	rub	rail	design.	

	
3. You	should	be	available	at	the	dock	upon	completion	of	the	SlideMoor	Docking	System	

installation	so	our	trained	installers	can	show	you	exactly	how	to	tie	up	properly.		Proper	tie-up	
procedures	are	critical	to	the	safe	and	effective	use	you’re	your	new	SlideMoor	System.	

	
Complying	with	these	simple	requests	will	ensure	that	your	System	is	installed	and	used	correctly.	

Dead	Low	Tide	(Lowest	Possible)	


